

November 15, 2005

Larry Oldham 416 Pirkle Ferry Rd. Suite K-500 Cumming GA 30040-9201

RF: High Gables Homeowners Association

Dear Mr. Oldham:

We write to you on behalf of the Board of Directors of High Gables HOA to acknowledge receipt of your fax of November 14, 2005.

Your fax has been forwarded to the Board of Directors for a response. Heritage Property Management serves as the conduit for information from the homeowners to the board. We are not authorized to make any of the decisions for the property. Our capacity is to serve as the financial arm for the homeowners association and to send out letters as directed by the board.

Thank you for your cooperation. A response will be forthcoming.

Sincerely,

For the High Gables HOA

MZ/jk

